Ambassador Updates Thai Business Delegation on Thai-Myanmar Relations

On 16 January 2018, Ambassador Jukr Boon-Long, together with the Thai Commercial Affairs Office in Yangon and the Thai Business Association of Myanmar (TBAM), received Mr. Kalin Sarasin, Chairman of the Thai Chamber of Commerce and Board of Trade, Thailand, and delegation. The Thai Ambassador provided an overview of Thai-Myanmar relations, including the Royal Thai Government's policy towards neighboring countries as a whole, and towards Myanmar in particular. He also encouraged Thai investors to implement corporate social responsibility (CSR) activities in their area of investment, to share experiences in developing the finance sector, and to strengthen networks with private sector from other countries to jointly support Myanmar's economic development.

เอกอัครราชทูต ณ กรุงย่างกุ้ง บรรยายเรื่องความสัมพันธ์ไทย-เมียนมาให้แก่คณะนักธุรกิจไทย

เมื่อวันที่ 16 มกราคม 2561 เอกอัครราชทูต ณ กรุงย่างกุ้ง พร้อมสำนักงานส่งเสริม การค้าในต่างประเทศ ณ กรุงย่างกุ้ง และสมาคมนักธุรกิจไทยในเมียนมา ได้ให้การต้อนรับนายกลินท์ สารสิน ประธานหอการค้าไทยและสภาหอการค้าแห่งประเทศไทย และคณะ โดยเอกอัครราชทูตฯ ได้บรรยายเรื่องภาพรวมความสัมพันธ์ไทย-เมียนมา ซึ่งรวมถึงนโยบายของรัฐบาลไทยต่อประเทศ เพื่อนบ้าน นโยบายต่อประเทศเมียนมา รวมทั้งการส่งเสริมให้ภาคเอกชนไทยจัดกิจกรรมเพื่อสังคม (CSR) ในพื้นที่ที่ลงทุน แบ่งปันประสบการณ์ด้านการพัฒนาภาคการเงิน ตลอดจนส่งเสริมการเชื่อมโยง กับภาคเอกชนประเทศอื่น ๆ เพื่อร่วมกันสนับสนุนการเติบโตทางเศรษฐกิจของเมียนมา







